ARTHUR MARSHALL., jr. M1

Member for Dawesville

Shadow Minister for Sport & Recreation; Peel Region
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Ms Lyn Auld

Electoral Commissioner

Western Australian Electoral Commission
GPO Box F316

Perth WA 6841

Dear Lyn
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Further to your December 17 letter re new State Electoral Boundary distribution I request two

areas of the Dawesville Electorate be considered.

L. Change of name from Dawesville to South Mandurah, see copy letters of previous

correspondernce to this issue.

2. New electorate should be from the Estuary Bridge south to Lake Clifton.

This is where the growth area is going.

Coodanup, Riverside and half of Greenfields should be part of the Mandurah
electorate, the constituents think they are anyway.

I do hope these two important suggestions will be considered.

Yours sincerely

tshall JP MLA
MEMBER FOR DAWESVILLE

SHADOW MINISTER FOR

SPORT & RECREATION; PEEL REGION
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Email umarshal@mpwagov.au




